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President Diana led us in the Pledge of Allegiance.  Dick Austin read FDR’s June 6, 
1944 Prayer on D-Day as today’s invocation.  
 
Guests 
 
Rosalie Gabriele and Stephen Steadman with Dr. Ken Steadman 
Rebecca Woodward with Susan Wertman Sullivan.  
Penn Yan Rotarian Stacy Wiant 
 
Announcements 
 

• Jim Dickson introduced Stacy Wiant who will replace Jim as Area 7 District 
Governor. Our club thanks Jim Dickson for six years of service to District 7 and 
welcomes Stacy! 

• The On-Line Auction to benefit Camp Onseyawa is in progress this week until 
Friday, June 7, at 6 pm.  Online Camp Onseyawa Auction 

• Diana has dinner tickets for sale to benefit Hilary Shading who is undergoing 
bone marrow transplant at Roswell.  July 20th, 5-7 pm. Pasta dinner.  $20 pp at 
Sons and Daughters of Italy 

• Annual dues bills are out now:  Dues increase of $10 per Rotary International.  
• Pickleball this Saturday June 8 at 2 pm.  Sneakers required for footwear. Former 

Chiropractic College gym 
• Wednesday June 12 Rotary Social event:  Sunset Bowl, 6-8 pm, $10 pp.  no 

reservation required. 
• Wednesday, June 12, Chamber Business After Hours, Guardian Glass tour, wear 

appropriate footwear and long pants, closed toe shoes, no heels, $10pp cost pp 
as Geneva Rotary is a member 

• Saturday, June 29th, concession stand at Muranda Cheese operated by Geneva 
Rotarians as fundraiser 

• Friday September 13:  Geneva Rotary Golf tournament at Big Oak: see email  
• Dinner June 14th at Sons and Daughters of Italy to benefit Rendell Belander 

Curran:  Dave Cook for tickets 
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• Jason Haag thanked Carol Chester, Mike Rusinko, and Tamara Carter for 
volunteering in the concession stand at the Geneva Lacrosse Tournament this 
past weekend. 

 
Happy Dollars: 
 

• Diana:  GHS awards ceremony Interact honors, and Rotary scholarships 
• Jason: thankful for Jim Dickson’s six years of service as district governor, 

undefeated Redwings, completion of his first “MURPH”, the NY Yankees wins, 
the retirement event honoring Sue and Jim Adams, and a successful Lacrosse 
tourney last weekend.  

• Chris Lavin: 150 Geneva kids registered for an amazing summer program which 
aims to eliminate “summer slide.” Thanks to Katie Flowers and Bo Wright for their 
input and support 

• Gerry Forcier: thanks to Jim Dickson for his service as district governor 
• Dave Cook:  thanks to the purchase of two well-aged beams (218 years old) from 

the Austin’s yard sale, Dave will fashion a mantle for his fireplace. 
• Susie Flick:  her cousin, formerly from Buffalo, recently closed on a house in 

Geneva! 
• Kathy Fuchs: Spanish class will begin Monday, June 17 at her house.  (Kathy: 

address and time for Spanish class??) 
• The MLK committee will hold a dinner at Club 86 on July 10th to benefit their 

scholarship committee’s work.  $55pp 
• Stacy Wiant:  thankful for the work being done at Camp Onseyawa 

 
50/50 
Bill Flood shared $63 with the Foundation 
 
Pie Raffle 
 
Jim Devaney won the coconut cream pie at $35 and Ruth Leo, the lemon meringue at 
$30.  Dave Cook thanked those who contributed pies or breads to the fund raiser for 
Rendell:  Linda Sutherland, Dick Austin, Diana Perry, Neil Sjoblom, and Charlie 
Bartishevich.  Funds raised from this:  more than 1500 dollars! 
 
Program 
 
Jason Haag conducted a short “team building” activity. With volunteers from the 
membership.    
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Carol Chester 
 
 
 
 



 

Future Programs 
 
TBA 
 
Community Service Corner 

• Volunteer Readers at Head Start -Would you like to volunteer any Friday to 
read to young children at Head Start in Geneva? It is the Ready to Read 
program. If you are interested, email  Betsy.Dunham@genevacsd.orgto 
volunteer. There is a monthly signup sheet (2023-2024 Ready to read- Volunteer 
reading times - Google Docs)and you can pick the day and timeslot that works 
for you now through the end of June. 
 

• Bottle & Can Drive to support Camp ONSEYAWA at Dad’s Cans at 311 
Hamilton Street in the Town & Country Plaza organized by Linda Equinozzi. 
Please consider donating your bottles and cans and ask them to put the money 
towards CAMP ONSEYAWA! Over $100 was recently donated to Camp 
ONSEYAWA from our collective efforts. Thank you! 
 
 

 Four way test: 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
 

    Diana Perry             Jason Haag          Kerry Lippincott          Ford Weiskittel                 Bob McFadden         
       President          President-Elect          Vice President                 Secretary            Club  & Foundation Treasurer 
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